
Montgomery County wants your input on reimagining Jeremiah Park 
and creating a plan for a vibrant, inclusive community. 

Project leaders are hosting a series of public workshops and other engagement activities 
to discuss community members’ hopes for and concerns about redevelopment of the site. 

Join us for a Community Visioning 
Workshop on the future of 
Jeremiah Park

Tuesday, April 30, 2024 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Montgomery County 
Division of Highway Services, 
17000 Crabbs Branch Way, 
Derwood, MD 20855

Accommodations for disabilities, including sign language interpreter services, will be made upon request. If you need any 
services or aids to participate in this event, please call the ADA Compliance Manager at 240-777-6197 or email a request 
to adacompliance@montgomerycountymd.gov. Please provide as much notice as possible, preferably three days in 
advance. Last minute requests will be accepted but may be impossible to fulfill.

For general inquiries about the project, please email JeremiahParkProject@prrbiz.com.  

Visit the project website 
for updates and to learn 
about other opportunities 
to stay involved: 
jeremiahparkproject.com

Connect with the project team at  
JeremiahParkProject@prrbiz.com.

Can’t make the meeting? 
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